DRAFT ARTSPOLICY

The Committee considered a report from Alan Bywater, Team Leader, Leisure
Planning, seeking approval to release a new Arts Policy in draft form, to the
Christchurch community.

The Committee decided that the draft Arts Policy be approved for consultation
and the views of the community be sought on the draft document.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


